STUDENT LOCKER SEARCHES

Every student has the right to the use of the locker which has been assigned to him/her. The
lockers remain the property of the school district. This policy does not preclude periodic
inspections for the purposes of cleaning lockers, or, for example such actions as recovering
library materials and textbooks. School administrators or their designees may search lockers
with or without prior notice to the student. The student must use the locker assigned to them by
the professional staff to the school.

(§118.3325 and Board Policy 5771)



